
2014 Student Paper Prize in the Anthropology of Religion!!
The Society for the Anthropology of Religion is still accepting  submissions for its second annual 
student paper prize in the  anthropology of religion. The student paper prize is aimed towards  
recognizing and encouraging the writing by students of compelling  ethnographies on religion.  
This prize is intended to foster  theoretically significant, ethnographically rich, and  publicly-
oriented work by scholars at an early stage in their career.!!
Any paper written by an undergraduate or graduate student involving  the anthropology of 
religion is eligible, if was prepared for the 2014  meeting of the American Anthropological 
Association in Washington, DC.  Books are not eligible for this competition, nor are works in 
which  religion is of secondary or nominal importance. To be eligible,  students must be 
members of the SAR.!!
The prize will be awarded at SAR's Business Meeting at the American  Anthropological 
Association Annual Meeting in December 2014.  The  recipient will receive a certificate and a 
$250 cash prize. The  deadline for submissions is October 24th, 2014.!!
To submit a paper for consideration, please send an electronic copy to  Jessica Mason, Chair of 
the Student Paper Prize Committee, at  jfmason@wisc.edu.!


